
Volunteers Needed
Sunday, March 26 for the American 

Lung Assoc.'s Fight for Air Climb. The 
climb will be back in the Des Moines' 
downtown buildings, and volunteers 

are needed for staffing water stations, 
directing traffic, and cheering on 

participants.

If you are interested in helping, see 
Ms. Mein.

Engineering Club

Large Group Speech 
Meeting

Tuesday, Dec 20th - 
If you signed up for speech this 

year, please attend!
Robinson’s room - Advisors

Meetings during Advisors

Please check in with your 
advisor BEFORE going to your 

meeting or you will be 
considered unexcused!  Thanks

Yearbooks

Anyone interested in 
purchasing a yearbook from 

last year, we have a few 
left.  Cost is $65.00.

Stop by the office for more 
information 
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Staggered Dismissal Day

2
Day 1: Odd numbered classrooms 
dismiss at 2:55.
Day 2: Even numbered classrooms 
dismiss at 2:55.

● French Toast Sticks with 
Eggs

● Crispy Chicken Sandwich

● Spicy Chicken Sandwich

● Cheeseburger

● Oven-Roasted Hot Dog

● Pizza Station

● Fresh Baked Combo Sub

● Crispy Chicken Shaker 
with Roasted Flatbread

●  Roasted Chicken & 
Cheddar Deli Wrap

● Fruit, Yogurt & Cheese 
Platter

● Cottage Cheese & Fruit 
Platter

Vegetable:

●

Upcoming Meetings:
(During advisor time-check in with your advisor before going)

● Monday, Mar 6th - Student Council Meeting - Hulse’s room
● Tuesday, Mar 7th - Herrold’s room
● Thursday, Mar 9th - Executive Council Meeting

A reminder that all 12 grade students will be turning in 
their assigned Chromebook and charger on the following 
days in the Guidance Office:
● TODAY from 8AM - 3PM
● If needed, Wednesday, May 25th from 12PM - 2PM

Check your email for additional information.

Winter Formal
Winter Formal is scheduled for 

Saturday, February 4th.

Anyone planning on bringing a 
date that is not a current student 

from Ballard needs to fill out a 
“Date Request Form”. 

 Forms are in the office and 
due  Wednesday, Feb. 1st!

Simpson College 
Rep  Visit

Thursday, March 9th
During advisors

Engineering Club

Anyone interested in the 
Engineering Club, please join 
this Google Classroom page 
or talk to one of the teachers 

listed below.
Mr. Fletcher
Mr. Kringle

Mr. Ford
Mr. Harrison

Mr. VespestadATTENTION SENIORS

If you are graduating at the 
end of the 1st Semester or will 

not need your Chromebook 
2nd semester, the Ballard 

Technology Department asks 
that you please turn in your 

Chromebook and your 
assigned Chromebook charger 
in to Mrs. Schilling in the Main 

Office

Please do not walk through 
the snow (if possible) 
stay on the concrete.

Lost and Found
Please check the table by the 
office for lost and found items.  
All items will disappear after 

this Friday, Feb 17th

Looking for a Job?
Check out the new postings 

on the high school job 
board!

Job Board

DMACC Meeting
There will be a meeting for all 
students enrolled in DMACC 

concurrent enrollment classes on 
Thursday, January 26, from 

9:45 - 10:15 in the auditorium. 
Megan Wicks will be here to 

register students for the DMACC 
classes in our building

Dollars for Scholars
Scholarship Application

Seniors-Please see your 
email regarding the DFS 
Scholarship application.  

Application is due by 
February 22nd.  See Ms. 

Doland with questions.

Baseball Manager
Anyone interested in becoming 

a baseball managers for this 
coming season, please see 

Mr. Kringle.

ACT Testing
We are offering the ACT at Ballard High School on Saturday, April 15, 2023. This 
is a national testing date and will be the only testing date offered at Ballard High 
School for the 2022-2023 school year. 

Please go to ACT.org to register for the ACT test.  To register for the Ballard 
testing site, use the Test Center Code 252110.  This Test Center Code will only 
be offered to 9th-12th grade Ballard students. The test fee of $63 (ACT without 
the writing portion) or $88 (ACT with the writing portion) is due at the time of 
registration. Test fee assistance for juniors and seniors from Ballard High School 
is available upon request. The deadline for registering for the April 15 test is 
March 10. 

If you have any questions or are in need of test fee assistance, please contact 
Lisa Doland at ldoland@ballard.k12.ia.us.

*To find Ballard's unlisted test site code on the  registration site, choose "by site" 
rather than "by date". Then you can "change    location" and put in our test code 
center (252110).

https://classroom.google.com/c/NTAyNDM0MjAzNDc3?cjc=u6ujsnq
https://sites.google.com/ballard.k12.ia.us/bhs-counseling-corner/home/job-board
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Dollars for Scholars 

Awards Night
Wed. April 12th, 7pm

DFS Scholarship Awards Night in the 
auditorium. Seniors receiving a DFS 

scholarship are required to attend the 
awards ceremony. 

Dollars for Scholars
Rehearsal

Dollars for Scholars Rehearsal will 
be Tuesday, April 11th during 

advisors in the auditorium

Summer Help Wanted
Ballard custodial staff is looking for 

summer help. 
Mon-Thur-no nights/no weekends
Please see Lee Eddy if interested

Parking Passes
If you have not paid for 
your parking pass yet, 

please pay the office $2.00 


